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REPUBLIC OF SLOVENIA 

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

 

No. ZKO-6948/17 

 

CIRCULAR NOTE 

 

 

 The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Slovenia presents its 

compliments to t he Diplomatic Missions in the Republic of Slovenia and has the honour 

to inform them the following: 

 

 As of 1st of April 2018 Slovenia will introduce a free-flow electronic tolling 

system on motorways and expressways for vehicles with the maximum permissible 

weight over 3,5 tones (heavy vehicles)- System called DarsGo. After 1 April 2018 it will 

not be possible to pay tolls at the tolls stations and also at the same time the existing 

electronic DARS cards and ABC cards will be cancelled. Each vehicle, with the 

maximum permissible weight over 3,5 tones ( heavy vehicles) must be registered for 

DarsGo system and equipped with DarsGo unit. Registration and purchase of DarsGo 

system is possible to arrange at the DarsGo offices in Ljubljana, rest parking Lopata, 

Maribor and Grabonoš as well as border crossings Obrežje, Gruškovje and Fernetiči. At 

the beginning of 2018 the DarsGo will be available also at the gas stations at the rest 

parking on the motorways. All mentioned above can also be arranged by website: 

www.darsgo.si. The Ministry advises to arrange timely the necessary registrations in 

order to avoid long queues at the beginning. Existing payment of tolls will be available 

until 31 March 2018 till midnight. DarsGo unit can be installed in the vehicle before that 

date because financial transactions will not start before 1 April 2018. For more 

information you can call +386 1 518 8 350 or infoarsgo.si. 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Slovenia avail themselves of this 

opportunity to renew to the diplomatic missions in the Republic of Slovenia the 

assurances of their highest consideration. 

 

 

Ljubljana, 4 December, 2017  
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